
 

Message from Mr Maltby 

12th March 2021 

 

Good afternoon,  

 
I would like to begin my weekly email by thanking colleagues for their kindness toward our 
students at this time. I am truly proud of their professionalism and compassion. Holbrook 
Academy remains a caring school which treats our students as individuals and I think this 
week demonstrated that kindness. This is an Academy to be proud of. 
 
I have also recently made the decision to rename the old sport's centre the Dr Letman 
Centre. It is a centre which will continue to provide sporting facilities to both our students 
and community and yet the change of name on this building is a timely reminder of a 
wonderful Headteacher who I know is missed by so many. I will work alongside our 
students and colleagues to ensure we have a formal and reflective event for this newly 
named centre at a time when it is possible for us to be together again. 
 
I do understand how challenging this time is for so many within our community and I hope 
that we, as a community, can maintain and nurture our sense of togetherness.  
  
Tom Maltby 
Headteacher 
 


